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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:06 AM
To: 'elizabeth papp-stinson'
Subject: RE: Power rate hike

We apologize for the incorrect name Mr. Robert Stinson, it will updated. 
 
Have a wonderful day, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:58 AM 
To: 'elizabeth papp-stinson' 
Subject: RE: Power rate hike 
 
Good morning Ms. Papp-Stinson,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: elizabeth papp-stinson [mailto:amethistlady59@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:26 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Power rate hike 
 
I am totally against this rate increase. I am retired like most of the people in Port St. Lucie and am on a fixed income the 
continuous raising of the Florida Power & Light and other utilities is going to put a hardship on my budget. Please do not 
do not raise the rates for the Florida power and light 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06021-16
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Sent from my iPhone 
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Collin Roehner

From: elizabeth papp-stinson <amethistlady59@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:31 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: FPL rate increase

Ronald Stinson 
2848 SE Wiltshire Terr 
docket number 160021-E1  
 
I am retired like many of my neighbors in the Port St. Lucie area the rate increase will put a strain on my budget. I'm 
retired and on a limited retirement income.  Please do not do not raise the Florida Power & Light rates.  I am totally 
against this request for a rate increase.   
 
Your Economy supporting residential Ronald Stinson 




